
 
 

 
 
 
 

April 24, 2017                   
     
Honorable Parnell Vann 
Mayor, City of Magnolia-WWTF 
P.O. Box 1126 
Magnolia, AR 71754-1126 
 
RE:  NPDES Permit Number AR0043613, AFIN 14-00059 

Supplemental Environmental Project Receipts; Consent Administrative Order LIS 
16-097 

 
Dear Mayor Vann, 
 
The Department received and reviewed the Supplemental Environmental Project receipts and 
letter dated March 10, 2017 confirming completion of the expenditure of $3,000.00 pursuant to 
Consent Administrative Order LIS 16-097. The Department has no comment at this time; if we 
determine that we need further information, we will contact you. 
 
Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 501-682-0632, or you may e-
mail me at trotta@adeq.state.ar.us. 
 
Sincerely, 

  
Jacqueline Trotta 
Enforcement Analyst 
Office of Water Quality, Enforcement Branch 


